
John Howard Griffin 3816 West Biddison 
Fort Worth, Texas 76109

December 12, 1967

Dear Nell,
A quick note to tell you that I am sending you a copy of the 

new book, and that you will be particularly interested, I think, 
in the notes on the Salt section, where I quote from you, but please 
forgive the wretchdd reproduction given to the photos.

Our best love to you and Chris,

American Society of Magazine Photographers 
Royal Photographic Society of Great Britain


